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Regarding bill SB1131 

Chintimini Wildlife Center is a vital part of the rehab world here in Oregon. Each year, 

they help thousands of animals which otherwise would have nowhere to go. In 

today's society, there is an abundance of injured animals and not enough places that 

care to help them. Thats why this bill is vital, not only for the future success of this 

location, but for the wellbeing of the animals in the surrounding area. This center is 

also key in wildlife education for Corvallis and surrounding areas. I would love to see 

this place be accessible to everyone, but in the current state of the paths and holes 

within them, this is not possible. It's been over 30 years that this place has provided 

care to animals in the area. I think it's about time they get the funding needed to hire 

more staff, improve enclosure, walk spaces, and improve the animal clinic. 


